
Provider training
Updating provider information 



Importance of accurate provider data
Keeping information about your practice accurate and current in our records is important and required.

Prevents claims 
payment delays.

Insures timely 
contractual

notifications.

Allows members 
and referring 

providers 
to find care.

Satisfies the terms 
of your contract.

Required by the 
No Surprises Act.



Provider directory

• Provider name and clinic name

• Address

• Phone number

• Gender

• Languages spoken

• Affiliations

• Awards

• Member ratings

• Provider designations

• Patient openings

The provider directory is a tool members can use to find in-network practitioners, dentists, pharmacies, 
and medical centers.

Note: Premera verifies the information on contracted providers that are both advertised and not 
advertised in the directory to ensure data accuracy on all providers. 

Information includes: 

Mickey Mouse, MD

Mouse, Mickey, MD
123 ABC Street NE, Ste C100, Seattle, WA 98888

Phone: 888-888-8888



Updating the provider directory

• BetterDoctor contacts providers to verify directory information every 90 days.

• You need to respond and attest or provide changes when BetterDoctor contacts your practice.

• Note: Attestation is required even if there are no changes.

• Updates captured by BetterDoctor are sent directly to Premera.

• Contact BetterDoctor at support@betterdoctor.com or by phone at 844-668-2543, 
Monday through Friday, 7 a.m. to 3 p.m. Pacific Time.

• Unverified provider data will be removed from the directory.

• The No Surprises Act requires health plans to verify all provider directory 
data every 90 days and directs that non-responsive providers be removed.

Premera uses BetterDoctor®, the online portal from Quest Analytics.



Updating the provider directory
BetterDoctor will contact you by fax, mail, email, and/or phone to verify information.



Updating provider licenses

• Keep your license current with state agencies, and notify Premera if 
your license number has changed

• A license lapse could result in you being terminated and no longer a 
participating provider with Premera.

• Notify Premera:

• Fax: 425-918-4766

• Email: credentialing.updates@Premera.com

Notify Premera if your license number has changed. 



NPPES data

The Centers for Medicare and 
Medicaid Services (CMS) has also 

asked us to remind you to review your 
National Provider Identifier (NPI) data 

in the National Plan & Provider 
Enumeration System (NPPES).

Providers are legally required to 
keep their NPPES data current.

Update any inaccurate information in 
modifiable fields including provider 
name, mailing address, telephone 
and fax numbers, and specialty.

Keeping your information accurate 
can reduce the information that 
needs to be updated through 
Quest Analytics.

The provider directory is a tool members can use to find in-network practitioners, dentists, pharmacies, 
and medical centers.

https://nppes.cms.hhs.gov/
https://nppes.cms.hhs.gov/


Don’t wait!

When your office information changes, simply email a completed
provider update form to provider.relationswest@premera.com.

Updating your information is simple and quick.

https://www.premera.com/documents/021126.pdf


Thank you 
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